
July Business Office Report

Hello from Crystal, Glenna, Sherie, Sasheen and Tracie! I would like to welcome Sherie Blue to 
the business office as she replaced Linda Baker in Student Accounts/Mastercard office. 

The moth of July is flying by. We the business office staff are working on implementing new 
procedures with the start of the fiscal year, which will assist with being more productive and 
efficient. One implementation will be deadlines.

I will be working with Jon Mahrt, the auditor. He will be assisting me with the TFS report and 
final closeout. 

I had the opportunity to be a part of the negotiations. It was evident how the certified and 
classified union representatives were passionate about their requests. The negotiation process 
is lengthy and complex. In the end both parties came to a consensus. 

Shout out to my staff for all they do. Each one is an asset and unique. I am grateful for the 
opportunity to lead a fine and competent group of outstanding women. Last but not least a 
shout out to Teresa Roland for always being a helping hand and willing to go above and beyond 
her duties and assisting me with ordering and other tasks. 


